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VAN BUREN:COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION

[ WEEK.OF MARCH 22, 2021 ]

MAINTENANCE

Operations Update

- Road maintenance employees are
working through tree trimming and
removal requests, as weather allows.

- Segments of roads for gravel and sealcoat
are due by March 31st, 2021, so the roads
can be properly prepared and scheduled.

- As a reminder, 2021 Road Planning Forms
should have been returned by December
31st, 2020. We are still missing forms from
the following township(s): Bangor.

- We are now scheduling for Township
Road Tours. To schedule your road tour,
please contact Greg Brucks at 269-674-8011
ext. 227 or at GregBrucks@vbcrc.org.

- Frost Laws will be removed Wednesday,
March 24th at 6 AM. A maximum speed of
35 MPH is recommended through the
month of March while the remaining road
subgrade dries out from the winter season.

- Annual Spring shaping and compacting of
the gravel roads system began March 22nd,
and will continue as weather allows.

ENGINEERING

Update

- 30th Street between 48th Avenue and CR
653 in Almena Township will continue
March 24th, pending weather.

- Tree removal on Burgess Road from 82nd
Avenue to 38th Street in Decatur Township
began March 15th. The Southside of the
road has been completed and the
contractor will continue on the Northside
of the road when utilities have been
moved.

- CR 380 from Breedsville Village Limits to
the Bloomingdale Township Line in
Columbia Township will tentatively
resume with right-of-way work this week.




